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JOIN US 

Dear colleagues please come and join us this summer in Oxford at the 

Kassam Stadium for the 2nd European Neonatal Ethics Conference. The 

theme of the conference this year is ‘Sharing Ethical Practice Together’. 

This event is being held over 2 days at the Kassam Stadium in Oxford on 

the 1st and 2nd of June 2016. 

THE EVENT 

 Day 1 caters to simulated multidisciplinary workshops covering themes 

in neonatal ethics cascaded through facilitated conversations, high and 

low fidelity simulation (OPEN Concept) as well as videos. There are 36 

places available for the workshops. 

 Day 2 is the main conference which has a diaspora of European 

speakers covering neonatal ethical conundrum through presentations 

followed by panel discussion and audience interaction. 

                                 

Day 1. Workshops                                                                                  Day 2 Conference 

DELEGATES & ABSTRACTS 

 We welcome delegates from all backgrounds medical, nursing, 

midwifery or allied specialties who have an interest in ethics.  

 Abstracts are invited for the main conference.  

 4 abstracts will be chosen for a podium presentation. Presentations 

will allow facilitated discussion and interaction between presenting 

authors, panel members and the audience. There will be posters as 

well. 
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                                                               Conference Fees 

Fees Early Bird 

Workshop 
& 
Conference 

Early Bird 

Conference 

Only  

After April 
7th 2016 

Workshop 
& 
Conference 

 

After April 
7th 2016 

Conference 

Only 

 

Medical £150 £100 £175 £125 

Nursing £100 £50 £125 £75 

Allied £100 £50 £125 £75 

ANNP £100 £50 £125 £75 

    

                                                Registration and Payment 

Registration is via the following link http://www.research.net/r/neoethics 

and must be done prior to payment. Your registered email is the only way 

to contact you so please fill it correctly.  

UK Participants-All payments are to be made via cheque in favor of ‘SCBU 

Charity’. (Please write your name & neonatal education simulation fund on 

the back) 

All cheques are to be forwarded to Amanda Binns, Mail Point 105, Level E, 

Princess Anne Hospital, Coxford Road Southampton SO16 5YA 

Overseas Participants-For overseas participants’ payment via BACS is 

possible. Please contact Dr Alok Sharma on aloksharma@nhs.net 

Please note no invoices will not be made to trusts for payment. Group 

bookings are possible through neonatal networks but they will not invite 

any discounts and payment has to be made by cheque in favor of SCBU 

charity. 

For any further information please email aloksharma@nhs.net  
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